
The preschool classes were busy learning about bears all week.  We learned 

that bears hibernate, while reading several different books and watching 

some videos.  Our class also went on a bear hunt...don’t worry it was just for 

pretend!  You can find some adorable bears we made out of paper plates 

hanging up in our classroom.  The afternoon class enjoyed getting creative by 

drawing their very own teddy bears and then naming and describing them.  

You can find these hanging in the hallway.  Both of the classes explored how 

arctic animals stay warm by participating in the ‘blubber experiment.’  Ask 

your child about this.  It was a blast!  Mrs. Rice made cookie dough for the 

afternoon class so we were able to put on our aprons and roll out the dough to 

create our own cookie bears.  We baked them, added decorations and frosted 

them.  Of course we ate them as well!  Yum!  The morning class explored their 

colors further by sorting out gummy bears.  The afternoon class used gummy 

bears to graph.  These are excellent math skills to continue working on at 

home with your child.   

Look at what we are up to... 
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Special Notes   

♦ Book orders are 

due Nov. 20th 

♦ PreK-5th Grade 

Christmas con-

cert is Thursday, 

Dec. 18th @7pm 

♦ Send your child 

with boots, hats, 

gloves, a coat, 

snowpants, etc 

during this time 

of the year.  We 

will go outside as 

often as possible. 

♦ Children should 

arrive no earlier 

than 7:50am. 

Next weeks 
theme 

 

Turkey Time 

 

Letters: Ee 

 

New Faces!New Faces!New Faces!New Faces!    

Some of you may have noticed or heard your child talk-

ing about some new students.  The morning class wel-

comed another new student this week.  His name is 

Naseem. Be sure to say hi to him if you see him around. 

We are happy to have him! 

Veterans DayVeterans DayVeterans DayVeterans Day    

 

We celebrated Veterans day in honor of America’s veterans for their dedica-

tion, patriotism and willingness to serve and sacrifice for the common good.  

The preschool class would like to thank all of our past and current veterans, 

especially our very own ,Mrs. Rice, for her service in the Navy.  


